
President Díaz-Canel sends
greetings to Cuban doctors in
Türkiye
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Havana, Feb 21 (RHC) President Miguel Díaz-Canel, sent greetings to the Cuban medical brigade
that provides services to those affected by the earthquakes that hit the south of Türkiye.

 

In that social network, the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Bruno Rodríguez, highlighted the presence of
Cuban doctors in that Eurasian country as a sign of solidarity in the face of that tragedy.

 

The brigade of Cuban collaborators is made up of 20 doctors and 11 specialists in nursing,
epidemiology, and service personnel, and was located at the Necip Fazil Sehir hospital, in the town
of Buyukyapalak, Elbistan, Kahramanmara? province, in south-central Türkiye. (Source: Prensa
Latina)



https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/314366-president-diaz-canel-sends-greetings-to-
cuban-doctors-in-turkiye
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